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Dear Parents/Carers 
  
Return to School: September 2020 
  
As you will know, the government has announced the very good news that all schools will be re-
opening in full from September. 
  
We have now received the full government guidance about how this will work and we are currently 
finalising our plans for how we will deliver this at Central Academy.  At all times, the safety, health and 
well-being of students and staff will be of the greatest importance and we will be ensuring that 
everything needed is put in place over the summer. 
  
Our intention is that the school will run as normally as possible within the guidance. There will be a 
number of restrictions that will impact on this, however and we will be writing to you before the end 
of term with specific details of how these will work. In that letter we will also confirm arrangements 
for the very beginning of term. 
  
We look forward to welcoming back all our students when term begins. In the meantime, please do 
continue to ensure your child continues with their online learning or, if in Years 10 and 12, that they 
attend school when required until the end of term. 
  
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Miss C Bacon 
Principal  


